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7 January 2020
Dear Parent/Carer

This term your child will be benefitting from one of our exciting Offers to Schools programmes called 1Term2Learn.  This is a whole-class music ensemble tuition programme taught by specialist visiting music teachers from West Sussex Music. 

Weekly music lessons will take place as part of the school day starting on 14th January 2020, providing a range of musical learning experiences.   For some, this will be a first ever taste of instrumental tuition.  Each child will have access to an instrument in school for the 10 week programme to enable them to become increasingly confident in developing their new skills.  

To mark the children’s achievements, parents/carers will be invited to attend an end of term celebration event with the class.  This will give you a chance to see what your child has learned and to share in the enjoyment of learning and making music together. 

During the Spring Term, Rowling and Dickens will be receiving the tuition and Shakespeare will receive their tuition in the Summer Term.

Our West Sussex music teachers are looking forward to an exciting term of music making, and we hope that this opportunity will be the key that opens the door to the world of music and to a lifetime of enjoyment.

Yours sincerely

Judith Finlay

Judith Finlay
Leader for School Engagement
West Sussex Music


[Type text]	[Type text]	[Type text]
[image: ]		
image1.jpg
West Sussex Music

The College of Richard Collyer
Hurst Road

Horsham

West Sussex

RH12 2EJ

West Sussex

MuUSIC





image2.jpg
Changing lives through music

www.westsussexmusic.co.uk « 08452 082 182 « music@westsussexmusic.co.uk
West Sussex Music Trust is a company limited by guarantee « Company No. 8524556 « Registered Charity No. 1152703




